VILLAGE OF STOCKHOLM

N2040 SPRING STREET, P.O. BOX 17
STOCKHOLM, WI 54769
Deputy Clerk/Treas. phone: 715-495-3226

NOTICE OF THE 2022 BOARD OF REVIEW

Email: stockholmclerk@gmail.com

Village Website: villageofstockholm.com

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the VILLAGE OF STOCKHOLM of PEPIN COUNTY shall hold it’s first meeting of
the BOARD OF REVIEW on WEDNESDAY, JULY 13, 2022 FROM 2:00 TO 4:00 PM at the Stockholm Village Hall.

Cindy Fayerweather

Deputy Clerk/Treasurer
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